
 

 

 
 

The Bahamas International Securities Exchange Limited (BISX) 
wishes to notify BISX Broker-Dealer Members that Royal Fidelity 
Merchant Bank & Trust Limited has changed its name to RF  Bank & 
Trust Limited. 
 
As a result information on the BISX website will be amended to reflect 
this.  Please note that in the Bahamas Automated Trading System 
(BATS) they will still be identified by “FID”. 
 
Persons with questions regarding this matter should contact the BISX 
office: 
 
The Bahamas International Securities Exchange – 
info@bisxbahamas.com 
 
 
Dated: Wednesday 21 October 2020 


